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BLACK HILLS AMATEUR RADIO CLUB, INC. 
3288 Sandstone Lane 

Rapid City, SD 57701-5388 

 

Call to Order:  The BHARC monthly meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm on 15 November 

2019 by President Ryan Lindblom KD0LXT.  The meeting was held at the EE/Physics Building 

on the campus of the South Dakota School of Mines and Technology.  There were 22 present at 

the meeting including three new hams.  The sign in sheet is attached to the original meeting 

minutes maintained by the Secretary. 

 

Welcome and Introductions:  All 

 

Secretary’s Report:  The meeting minutes for October 2019 was sent out prior via email to 

officers and board members for review, and after approval, was sent out to the rest of the club 

members via email.  Lee Boyles K0LGB made a motion to approve the meeting minutes; none 

opposed. 

 

Treasurer’s Report:  Chris Jaques KD0RAS provided the Treasurer’s Report.  The Treasurer’s 

Report is attached to the original meeting minutes.  Betty Smith KA7PJQ made a motion to 

approve the Treasurer’s Report; none opposed. 

 

Committee Reports:  none 

 Engineering/Technical Committee 

 Public Relations and Recruitment Committee 

 Activities Committee 

 

Old Business: 

1. Don Kendall N1NOX is starting a ham radio operator class for Technician.  It will be held 

Wednesday nights at Douglas High School.  If any ham is interested in instructing, 

please contact Don Kendall. 

2. The Skywarn Recognition event will be held at the weather station up on Signal Hill.  It 

will start on Friday, 6 December at 4:00 pm and go until 9:00 pm.  On Saturday, it will 

start again at 8:00 am.  If anyone is interested, please contact Don Jarvinen K0DAJ. 

3. It was decided as a club that there will be no club meeting in December. 

 

New Business: 

1. Winter Field Day was discussed.  It will be held on 25-26 January 2020 over at the Rapid 

Valley Fire Department. 

2. Chris Stallkamp W0ADZ is our ARRL section manager.  He discussed that there will be 

an ARRL meeting here in west river.  He is planning on bringing ARRL books and 

applications. 



3. There is a statewide robotics competition at Douglas High School tomorrow and our club 

has been invited.  Don Kendall N1NOX and Ryan Lindblom KE0LXT are planning on 

attending.  There will be three vendors and the set up will be 1000-1200. 

4. Chris Jaques KD0RAS reported on the testing from last Saturday.  There were 16 

participants. 

 

Adjourn:  Lee Boyles K0LGB made a motion to adjourn the meeting; none opposed.  The 

meeting was adjourned at 7:20 pm. 

 

 

 

BETTY M. SMITH, KA7PJQ 

BHARC, Secretary 

 

Presenter/Presentation:  Bruce (Brad) Bradfield K0FB gave a presentation on the History of 

WWV and NIST. 

 

 


